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It's May again and most of the courses I 
know of are in mid-season condition already. 
April seemed a bit too cool to make the turf 
pop out of the ground which gave the 
superintendents a little more time to get 
the courses cleaned up before a great deal 
of cutting was necessary. Though the turf 
came out of the winter in good condition, we 
may pay in July for not having a good deep 
frost in January and February. One might 
consider aerating as much as possible in May 
to eleviate what I see as being eventual 
heavy compaction this summer. 

Our April meeting in Owatonna was quite well 
attended and believe it or not, we had the 
great fortune of being able to play golf. 
The sun was out in full but our great host 
superintendent Randy Nelson certainly has no 
problems with air circulation (at least he 

didn't that day). Winds were howling at 
30-40 mph. Dr. John Ball of U of M. Waseca 
was also on hand to give a presentation on 
arboriculture and some of the newly 
researched tree maintenance practices. Look 
for Dr. Bailfs recap of this discussion in 
HOLE NOTES and our thanks to him for making 
our day more informative and worthwhile. 

While on the subject, plan to attend our May 
14 meeting at Hastings Country Club with 
host superintendent Steve Schumacher. Russ 
Adams has lined up another guest speaker, 
Dr. David French of U of M, who will update 
us on new injection procedures and chemical 
compounds involved in the treatment of Dutch 
Elm Disease. 

Many thanks to last month's HOLE NOTES 
contributors Larry Mueller of Minnesota 
Valley Club and Scott Kaercher of Turfco 
Mfg. I really appreciate the fact I'm able 
to find enthusiastic superintendents and 
associate members willing to share their 
ideas. I hope that trend continues. Have an 
enjoyable May. 

GOLF CAR MIDWEST 
Parts a n d S e r v i c e S p e c i a l s ! ! 

Harley-Davidson 
TOP END - ENGINE REBUILD SPEGIAL 

PARTS & LABOR £ O P Q F 
NOW ONLY f 0 j . 7 j 
INCLUDES: B o r i n g , New P i s t o n , P i n , 

R i n g s and C l i p s ! 

GOLF CAR 
BATTERIES 

12 VOLT, MAINTENANCE FREE BATTERIES FOR 
YAMAHA, E-Z-GO AND HARLEYS, NOW ONLY S 26.95 
6 VOLT, H.D. 2 2 0 ELECTRIC GOLF CAR BATTERIES + A Q Q K Z 
FOR MOST MODELS, NOW ONLY # » 1 7 . 7 3 

GOLF CAR MIDWEST 
3350 West Highway 13 
Burnsville, Minnesota 55337 
612/890-5541 

CALL TOLL FREE 800-328-6665 
IN MINNESOTA 800-352-2779 



1974 saw the beginning of what was to 
become Northrup King's Professional 
Turfgrass Products Division. 

Larry Vetter came on board in 1977 with N.K 
and it is largely his efforts that started 
the department we now know as Medalist Turf 
Products rolling. 

Although few in numbers, we in Medalist 
have tried to offer a quality product, 
professional expertise and information when 
needed along with ongoing support for the 
M.G.C.S.A. 

I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank those of you in the Association who 
continue to support our efforts along with 
the efforts of an excellent group of 
distributors in the state who continue to 
service you with Medalist Turf Products. 

CUSHMAN ADDS NEW LINE 
SNS Motor Imports, Inc. is pleased to 
announce the appointment of its new Sanfu 
TPV600 dealer, Cushman Motor Company, Inc. 
in Minneapolis, Minnesota. The Sanfu TPV600 
vehicle is an off road personnel and 
utility vehicle being distributed 

throughout the United States with golf 
course maintenance being one of its primary 
usages. Mr. Jerry Commers of Cushman Motor 
Company, Inc. has indicated a great 
confidence in Minnesota golf " course 
applications due to the vehicle's superb 
quality and performance, utilizing such 
standard features as a 27 h.p. water cooled 
engine mounted over the rear wheels and 
turf tires. Options such as a cab top, 
doors and heater further enhance its all 
weather capabilities. 

NEW MEMBERS 

WELCOME. Left to right, first row: Dick 
Loomis, Scott Proshek. Second row: Dale 
Wysocki, Bob Adams and Jon Heimsness. 

SPRING SALE** 




